
 

 
 
 

Attention: 
Courthouse Entry for Official Business Only 

 
 

      By order of Chief Justice Mark Recktenwald, all state courthouses are 
closed to the public, except for official court business, from March 23 to April 
30, 2020. 
 
 Those with official court business include: 

• Parties, attorneys, witnesses, domestic violence advocates, guardians 
ad litem, interpreters, or any other person who must appear in-person 
as authorized by previous orders 

• Individuals who need to file documents with the court and who are 
unable to electronically file 

• Individuals who request to watch a specific public proceeding 

• Any person entering judiciary facilities must minimize their time within 
the facility to the extent reasonably possible, going directly to areas of 
the facility in which their presence is required and leaving immediately 
afterward.  

 
 Anyone in Judiciary facilities must maintain six feet between themselves 
and any other person to the extent feasible, including within courtrooms. 
 
     By order of Chief Justice Mark Recktenwald, all deadlines, time schedules, 
and filing requirements imposed by statutes, rules, or court orders, in all civil, 
criminal, and administrative matters in the circuit, district and family courts in 
the State of Hawai‘i that expire between March 23, 2020 through and including 
April 3, 2020, are extended to April 6, 2020.  
 
     These orders may be modified or extended as necessary. 
 
 

For more information and updates visit the Judiciary website at:      
https://www.courts.state.hi.us 


